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09th February 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary 

Dates 

 
9th February 
Last day of Term 

 
12th Feb – 16th Feb 
Half Term Holiday 
School Closed 

 
19th February 
Children return to 
school 

 
20th February 
Parents Evening 
3:40-7:00pm 

 
22nd February 

Parents Evening 
3:40-5:30pm 

 
28th March 

Last day of Term 

School ends at 2pm 

 
29th March – 12th 

April 

Easter Holidays 

School Closed 

 

15th April 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 

16th April 

Children return to 

School 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another week at Barn Croft has flown by, and what a week it's been!   

This week we welcomed our School Improvement Partner (SIP), who spent the day observing 
lessons and chatting with staff and children. The initial feedback at the end of the visit came with 
some fantastic comments about the "buzz of purpose" around the school and evidence of 
improvements made in quality of teaching and books. This is a huge testament to the incredible 
hard work of our team, and I'm so proud to see it paying off for our amazing children. Remember, 
everyone deserves a well-deserved rest over half term – enjoy it! 

We held a fantastic Maths Parent Workshop for Reception, Year 1 & 2 on Wednesday. The turnout 
was brilliant, and the atmosphere was buzzing with learning and fun. It was wonderful to see 
parents, staff, and children working together to understand how we teach maths, why we use 
certain methods, and how you can support your child's learning at home through fun games. Big 
thanks to Ms Lewis and the team for pulling off such a successful event, and don't forget to continue 
practising those times tables and number bonds at home with Numbots and Times Tables 
Rockstars! (P.S. Lost your login? Just ask your child's teacher!) 

Parents Evening: Don't miss out! ️ Mark your calendars, because Parents Evening is coming up on 
Tuesday 20th and Thursday 22nd February. Booking is open now on ParentMail, and it's first come, 
first served. Attending your child's meeting is crucial, as we'll be sharing their academic progress 
and setting targets for the rest of the year. We expect all parents to attend, so don't miss out! 

And finally... Half term! Next week is half term, so take a deep breath, put your feet up, and enjoy 
some quality time with your little ones. They've all been working hard, and deserve a break to 
recharge and explore. We'll see you all bright and early on Monday 19th February! 

Miss Kelly 
Acting Headteacher 
 

 
 

 
 

                  

Certificates this week have been awarded for History 

Reception – Chloe & Muhammad Ali          

     Year 1 – Frankie & Suellen      

    Year 2 – Gurnav & Mabel       

    Year 3 – Alice & Aniah   

    Year 4 – Dylan H & Maham            

                   Year 5 – Josephine & Taro     

    Year 6 – Joel & Rosa  

 

 

Hot Choc Friday 

Reception – Travis 

Year 1 – Rufat 

Year 2 – Betsy 

Year 3 – Orson 

Year 4 – Indiya 

Year 5 – Indi 

Year 6 - Casey 

 

 



 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Links for Support below 

For families seeking alternative support 

during the school holidays, the Holiday 

Activity and Food Programme will 

continue to run for the next year. This 

programme offers school age children 

receiving benefit-related Free School 

Meals the opportunity to get involved in 

activities and holiday clubs and have a 

hot meal.  

Holiday activities in Waltham Forest | 

London Borough of Waltham Forest 

Ahead of a Government decision on the 

future of the Fund, we are actively 

lobbying the Government to maintain 

the Fund and recently launched a 

petition to extend it. 

The crisis isn't over: Don't axe our lifeline 

| 38 Degrees 

 

School Health Team Waltham Forest 

Thgpcg.wf0-19SPA1@nhs.net 

0300 033 6200 
Drop-in sessions:  

Our Community Nursery Nurses are providing monthly drop-in 

sessions in Waltham Forest Primary schools, 

offering advice, support and signposting on a range of topics 

including: 

Healthy eating, height- weight management 

sleep routine, hygiene, toileting  

hearing and vision, child development  
 

Available to all parents and pupils every month. Dates are; 

Wednesday 6th March 

Wednesday 17th April 

Wednesday 15th May 

Wednesday 12th June 

Wednesday 10th July 

 
 
 

 

YEAR 6 TRIP TO  

GILWELL PARK 

4th June – 7th June 

 

Don’t ️forget ️you can start to 

make payments towards the 

Gilwell Park trip. 

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/schools-education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/holiday-activities-waltham-forest
https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/schools-education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/holiday-activities-waltham-forest
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/the-crisis-isn-t-over-don-t-axe-our-lifeline?source=rawlink&utm_medium=socialshare&utm_source=rawlink&share=b3a301f6-fd56-48ba-84b9-b8a93fe9f18d
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/the-crisis-isn-t-over-don-t-axe-our-lifeline?source=rawlink&utm_medium=socialshare&utm_source=rawlink&share=b3a301f6-fd56-48ba-84b9-b8a93fe9f18d


Maths Workshop at Barn Croft this week! 
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Reading Mornings on Fridays with Reception 
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